
NOTICE OF HEARING  
FARMINGTON CITY 

 
Notice is hereby given, that on Tuesday January 21, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as business permits, at the Farmington City Hall, 160 South Main Street, the 
Farmington City Council will hold a public hearing to consider the following: 
 
AN AGREEMENT WITH THE BOYER COMPANY FOR THE PURCHASE OF APPROXIMATELY 
16 ACRES OF CITY-OWNED PROPERTY AT 1745 NORTH MAIN STREET 
 
The complete public notice is posted on the Utah Public Notice Website;  
www.utah.gov/pmn/, the Farmington City Website; farmington.utah.gov, and at 
Farmington City Hall. To request a copy of the public notice or for additional inquiries 
please contact Lyle Gibson at Farmington City offices lgibson@farmington.utah.gov and 
801-451-2383.             

 
DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda were 
posted at Farmington City Hall, Utah Public Notice Website and the city website on 
January 2, 2025 DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
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